Dear Applicant:

Thank you for your interest in the Clinic Bowl Fund.  The Clinic Bowl Fund was established as a service to patients of the Vanderbilt Rehabilitation Department in need of financial assistance to secure recommended equipment to facilitate their recovery and/or to improve their quality of life.  The Nashville Area Junior Chamber of Commerce provides annual donations to this fund.  

Enclosed you will find an application for Clinic Bowl Funds along with the criteria necessary to be eligible for said funds.  Please make sure that you fill out the application in its entirety.  We strongly suggest that you have a social worker involved in completing your application.  This will assist in our identifying other funding options and to affirm the patient’s financial status.

PLEASE NOTE:  The first page of the application is to be completed by the patient and/or social worker.  The therapist should complete the second page of the application.  An “Explanatory Page/Invoice Statement,” describing the type and price of equipment you need, should be attached to the application.  You can obtain this descriptive copy from a vendor, supplier, doctor, home health agency, etc.  This information will be helpful in determining the amount of funding you receive and will also be used to determine who will supply your equipment.

Please return the completed application along with all supporting documentation to:

Clinic Bowl Fund Request

VUMC – Department of Rehabilitation Services

1301 22nd Ave. South

Suite 1739-TVC

Nashville, TN  37232

Attention:  Tammy Baldocchi

Or email to tammy.baldocchi@vanderbilt.edu
The Clinic Bowl Funding Committee reviews submitted Clinic Bowl Fund applications prior to approval.  Once reviewed, the applicant will be contacted regarding the status of their application.  If you have any questions, please contact me at (615) 343-6202.

Thank you,

Tammy Baldocchi
Clinic Bowl Coordinator
